Faye LeBlanc
Comm 280-01
09-14-2011

Mr. John Kirkpatrick
Patriot News Editor
2020 Technology Parkway, 
Suite 300Mechanicsburg, PA 17050

Dear Mr. Kirkpatrick, 
	
Who ever thought a company could thrive like this, after being shut down for a MONTH?
In Carlisle, Pennsylvania, a dramatic change was made to one of the town’s leading manufacturing companies; Frog, Switch and Manufacturing. This story is filled with hope, especially for those of us who are having difficulty during this irritating economic time. After being shut down for one whole month because of economical reasons, Frog Switch was able to reopen AND take on fifty-three new employees! Their first days of work is coming up right around the corner (October 12th to be exact) so this pitch is down anyone’s ally who does not believe in having and economical comeback. 
Frog Switch’s CEW Warren Beiger has only positive and exciting things to say about this remarkable change, and he is more than willing to make time for an interview and even a picture for whatever reason you would need it. 
On top of that, newly hired Tucker Feldmier is more than willing to give his thoughts on how he feels about being one of the fifty-three people to get hired. Others are willing as well. It’s obvious that the whole town is jubilant about the growth of the company, i.e. the growth of the town because of the fifty-three newest families. 
Mayor of Carlisle, PA, Kirk Wilson has quote after quote of positive feelings toward the whole matter. 
I will surely be in touch with you to continue matters with this pitch. It’s great having the privilege to work with you!

Sincerely, 
Faye LeBlanc

